
 

 

Frodsham Primary Academy 
Ship Street 
Frodsham 

Cheshire 
WA6 7PZ 

  01928 249 840 
frodsham.office@wpat.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
08.02.23. 
 

World Book Day – March 2nd 2023 
 

Dear Parents / Carers. 
 
This year for World Book Day our theme will be bedtime stories. The children can come to school 
in their pyjamas and dressing gowns, we would also like them to bring a blanket, teddy bear and 
their favourite book from home.  
 
The children will be taking part in lots of exciting activities based all around our theme. One of 
which will be a bedtime story at the end of the day with hot chocolate. We would like to invite 
parents from EYFS and KS1 to join this final shared read in school at 2:45pm. (You don’t have to 
wear your pyjamas but you are more than welcome to join in the theme!) 
 
There will also be a home learning competition for the children to enter, to have a go at creating 
their own ‘Book in a Box’. They can recreate the front cover of a book or a scene from the story all 
within a cardboard box. Please see the photo’s below for some inspiration. All entries must be in 
school by Wednesday 1st March so that we can choose a winner from each year group. These will 
also then go on display within school. 
 
We look forward to sharing a bedtime story with you and seeing your no doubt amazing ‘book in a 
box’ creations! 
 
Miss Curtis – Reading Lead. 
 
 

       
 
 


